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From:

Sent: 08 September 2020 12:44

To:

Subject: 20200908-RAF Little Rissington ACP 

Attachments: 20200518-BZN_Little Ris_LOA-ACP InPrinciple-agreed.doc

Brize Norton fully supports the Little Rissington ACP request for an ATZ (CAP 1616-2019-045).   

The two units already have a good working relationship and a Letter of Agreement is in place, to try 
improve the GA awareness of LR operations.  Brize and Little Rissington will continue to working closely as 
both their ACPs move forward.   

Attached is the LoA in principle to be implemented when RAF Brize Norton has a positive ACP 
outcome.  This LoA will be revised once RAF Little Rissington gains ATZ status. 

Below is the current LoA between the two Units. 

20181220-LOA BZN and 2 FTS.pdf

Regards 
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